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Comments: I became a homeowner in Yavapai County in 2005 and a resident in 2007. I have had the opportunity

to walk in the mountains and along the steams and in the forest that we are so fortunate to have as a resource.

Any unnecessary loss of any of these natural habitats for the next generation to experience is a tragedy. The

natural beauty and ecological importance of these areas are irreplaceable, and preserving them should be a

priority for future generations. Whether it's protecting the forests, mountains, or streams, ensuring their health

and accessibility is essential not only for biodiversity but also for the well-being of the local community. Many

people, are fortunate to experience these natural spaces and understand their value. Advocating for conservation

and sustainable land management practices is crucial in maintaining these resources for everyone, especially the

generations that follow.


